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From Councillor Clare Cape, Chippenham Pewsham 

 
To Councillor Philip Whitehead, Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for 

Economic Development, MCI and Communications 
 
Question 20-31 
 
I have previously asked this at Cabinet and Wiltshire Full Council: What work has 
been undertaken by the project during the last 6 months to re-evaluate this proposal 
in the light of the climate emergency and the Covid-19 pandemic? Both of these are 
changing the business environment and the way people live, work, travel and use 
their town centres and transport. I have yet to receive an acknowledgement that this  
should be undertaken; and done before progressing the consultation. When will the 
project undertake this work and where will it be published?  
 
Response: 
 
If development proceeds the market will respond to the changing demand due to the 
climate emergency and COVID pandemic.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


